

Denton C.P. School Newsletter





<u>www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u> <u>contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>

Better Never Stops

7th December 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy December everyone – not long now...

Dates for next week:

Monday 10th: EYFS Nativity Dress Rehearsal (9.30am); Key Stage One Dress Rehearsal (1.45pm)

Tuesday 11th: EYFS Nativity Performance (9.30am)

Wednesday 12th: Key Stage One Performance (9.30am & 1.45pm)

Thursday 13th: Key Stage Two Dress Rehearsal (1.45pm)

Friday 14th: Christmas Jumper Day; Key Stage Two Performance (9.30am & 1.45pm)

And beyond...

Monday 17th: Cup Assembly

Wednesday 19th: Christmas Lunch; Last day of term – Merry Christmas!

Christmas Jumper Day

This year, we will be raising money for St Wilfred's Hospice with our Christmas jumper day next Friday 14th December. Christmas jumpers can be worn over normal school uniform in exchange for a £1 donation to the charity.

Christmas Post

Anyone wishing to send Christmas cards can do so via our special Christmas postal service until Friday 14th December. The post-box is in the hall and there will be a delivery every day. Please could the children remember to put class names on the envelopes (and surnames if there is more than one child in that class with the same first name). Happy posting.

Christmas Performances

Christmas performances are next week; if you need any ticket information please contact the school office. Please make sure costumes are in school for next week! Thank you.

I hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely, Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher

